
The Refugee Experience –  

Resources for Teachers 

A webinar collaboration between ACTA, the Refugee Council of Australia, ATESOL ACT and VicTESOL 

 

‘Refugees’ describes the situation of people, but it doesn’t define who they are.  

Australia has many different refugee communities.  

Whether you are looking to learn more about refugees,  

you have a friend from that community,  

or you are teaching refugees and/or other students,  

the wealth of resources on the Refugee Council of Australia's website 

is there for you. 

Your guides will be  

Dorothy Hoddinott, AO, Ambassador No Child Left Behind Campaign 2020 

and Samuel Dariol from the Refugee Council 

Wednesday 28th October 2020 

7 - 8 pm AEDT 

This webinar is free and open to all teachers but you must book to reserve a place. 

To book go to: https://tesol.org.au/the-refugee-experience-resources-for-teachers/ 

A WEBINAR LINK WILL BE SENT WITH YOUR CONFIRMATION EMAIL 
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